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 I strongly oppose bypassing environmental regulations for port expansion. Oregon 

ports sit in environmentally valuable and fragile areas. Many of these are also used 

for recreational activities. I personally kayak and fish in these coastal areas and do 

not want port expansion without adhering to existing environmental regulations.  


